July 18, 2014

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Hydro One Distribution — Rates 2015-2019 - EB-2013-0416 - Technical Conference

The Consumers Council of Canada is an intervenor in the above-referenced proceeding. We will be
attending the Technical Conference on Monday, June 21. We will have Technical Conference questions
regarding the interrogatories relevant to the following issues:

Issue 1.1
Issue 1.4
Issue 2.6
Issue 3.1
Issue 7.2

Yours truly,

Julie E. Girvan

Julie E. Girvan

CC:

Hydro One Regulatory
Don Rogers
All Parties

J. E. Girvan Enterprises ~ 62 Hillsdale Avenue East ~ Toronto, ON, M4S 1T5
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